
 
Global Goalkeepers Meeting 

3rd November 2021 at 10.30am 

 

Present 

Class 1: Roo and Nell; 

Class 2: Benjamin and Bethan; 

Special visitor: Reverend Diana Johnson. 

 

Agenda 

● Introductions; 

● Switch Off Fortnight; 

● AOB. 

 

Comments and Actions 

● The Global Goalkeepers introduced themselves and welcomed Reverend Diana to 

our meeting. 

● Mrs Hart raised that, starting next Monday, it is ‘Switch Off Fortnight’. The GGs took 

meter readings of the gas and electricity usage and inputted these into The Pod’s 

website to monitor energy consumption before and after the initiative. 

● The PowerPoint introducing Switch Off Fortnight will be shared, alongside the GGs, 

in worship on Wednesday. This is very timely as it will link to COP-26, which is 

occurring currently in Scotland. 

● The GGs discussed how meeting together to discuss small changes to help the 

environment and climate change was just like the meetings taking place in Scotland! 

● ‘TURN ME OFF!’ stickers were handed out to the GGs and they went back to class to 

stick on plugs and light switches to remind adults to turn things off that are not in use. 

● Reverend Diana pointed out that it was ok to use things that were electrical, we just 

had to make sure they were turned off when not in use! 

● AOB: Benjamin raised that the UK had pledged to only produce electric cars from 

2030. Mrs Hart agreed that this would fit in with the UK plan to be net 0% carbon 

emissions by 2050. The GGs decided to research this further and promote it in 

school! 

 

The next meeting of the Global Goalkeepers will be on Wednesday 10th November at 

2pm. 


